
 

 

 
 

May 8th, 2022 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 

I would like to wish all of our parents and guardians a Happy Mother’s Day.  Please find below a 

prayer you may wish to share with your loved ones this weekend.  Moreover, I hope families have 

had an opportunity to view some of the wonderful work our students and teachers shared for 

Catholic Education Week.  I would like to thank His Eminence, Thomas Cardinal Collins, 

Archbishop of Toronto for celebrating the Catholic Education Week Mass on Wednesday, as well as 

our ISA class for their work in preparing our school liturgy this past week.  Please see the 

information below for more details on our upcoming week at Holy Spirit. 

 
A Mother's Day Prayer  

 
I said a Mother's Day prayer for you  

to thank the Lord above for blessing me with a lifetime of your tender-hearted love.  
I thanked God for the caring you've shown me through the years,  
for the closeness we've enjoyed in time of laughter and of tears.  

And so, I thank you from the heart for all you've done for me  
and I bless the Lord for giving me the best mother there could be!  

 
Source: Unknown 

https://cpco.on.ca/files/9415/1880/5532/6._A_Mothers_Day_Prayer.pdf 
 
Milk Ticket Refunds 

For families who purchased milk tickets before the pandemic refunds are available if you still have 

tickets.  For each ticket received you will be refunded $0.75.  We have extended the deadline to 

Monday, May 9th, 2022.  Please return your tickets in a labelled envelope to your child’s classroom 

teacher by the date above. 

 

Holy Spirit Book Fair 

Save the date! Our Scholastic Virtual Book Fair start this Monday, May 9th!   

 
When it’s time to shop, visit our school’s Virtual Book Fair site using this link to purchase items 
from our virtual store: https://bit.ly/HSTvirtualBF  
 

Moving?  Updated Address Information 
Are you moving out of our school area? Please ensure that you notify our school office of your 
move. You can call our main office or email the school at hst@ycdsb.ca to notify us of your move 
and updated address information. 
 

Covid-19 Screening & Signing In 

https://bit.ly/HSTvirtualBF
mailto:hst@ycdsb.ca


 

 

Any visitors who enters the school is expected to sign-in.  Students, staff, and visitors are required 
to perform daily COVID-19 screening before arriving at school using the Provincial Screening Tool.  
Anyone experiencing symptoms consistent with COVID-19 must not attend school and should 
follow the guidance provided in the screening tool. 
 
Twitter & School Website 
For information, including the weekly parent updates, please visit our website at this link: Holy Spirit 
School Website.  You can also follow us on Twitter:  @HST_YCDSB 
 

Yours in Catholic Education, 

Mr. A. Modica 

Principal 

anthony.modica@ycdsb.ca 

 

Upcoming Dates: 

Monday, May 9th Delicious Greek Hot Lunch 
 

Wednesday, May 11th Pizza Hot Lunch 
 

Friday, May 13th Angel Delight Hot Lunch 
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